Strategic Transport, Sustainability and Infrastructure, City Growth Department

Head of Service: Tom Finnegan-Smith

Howden House • 1 Union Street • Sheffield • S1 2SH

Tel: 0114 273 6894

E-mail: david.ramsden@sheffield.gov.uk

Website: www.sheffield.gov.uk

11th May 2022

Reference: TR/5215

Dear Sir/Madam

Proposed Traffic Regulation Orders – Disabled parking bays

The City Council has been asked to consider introducing disabled parking bays on Chapel Street, Woodhouse to improve accessibility for those with disabilities.

The attached plan shows the extent of the proposals that are being considered.

To enable the restrictions to be introduced it is necessary to make a Traffic Regulation Order. As part of this process, we give local residents and the general public opportunity to comment and/or object to what we are proposing.

Please have a look at the attached plan. If you wish to formally object to what is being proposed then, to comply with the provisions of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, please write or email me at the address given above, giving the grounds for your objection by the 1st June 2022.

We would also like to hear from people who support the proposals.

If any objections are received, they will be passed, along with all other comments received, to the Transport, Regeneration and Climate Policy Committee (TRCPC) who will then decide on how to proceed.

If you make comment or object, you are giving your consent for the council to process your personal information. This information will only be used in relation to this scheme and will not be shared with anyone without your express permission.

If you have any questions about the proposals or the Traffic Regulation Order process, please contact me.

Yours faithfully

David Ramsden Senior Engineer



This page is intentionally left blank